
Paul W Underwood Jr., P.E.
Chief, Engineering Division
United States Army Corps of Engineers
915 Wilshire Boulevard, Suite 1109
Los Angeles, CA 90017

Dear Mr. Underwood:

NO OBJECTION LETTER
PROPOSED THIRD-PARTY PROJECT: LOW-FLOW DIVERSION STRUCTURE  
LOCATION: INTERSECTION OF JOHHNY CREEK AND JACKSON AVENUE
CITY OF BULTEN  CITY
PERMIT NO: FCDP20292013
FEDERAL PROJECT: BALLONA CREEK

In compliance with the US Army Corps of Engineers' Section 408 Permission submittal requirements, the XXX Flood Control District (XXX) has determined the proposed third-party project, submitted under XXX-12345, affects the above‑mentioned Federal Project (facility). 

The XXX maintains and operates the facility and will be responsible to make arrangements for maintenance of the proposed third-party project.  

The XXX will provide any real estate easement or consent as required for this proposed third-party project upon approval of Section 408 Permission. 

The proposed third-party project's scope of work is deemed acceptable in concept. Therefore, XXXX has no objection to the proposed third-party project per the enclosed plans dated December 12, 2019.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. KaXX ManXX at (6XX) 458-4106 or kmanXXo@pw.XXcounty.gov.


Very truly yours,



xxxxxxxx
Director of Public Works





